
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Pinders Primary School – Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We have made it to the end of our first term, Year 6 opened the class assemblies this week and 
delivered a lovely engaging presentation about Vikings, they have learnt so much in a short space of 
time, producing some amazing art work as well. Next term they will be extending this learning further 
with a trip to the Jorvik centre as part of this. 
In assembly today the Children have heard about Diamond Dash this is a consistent incentivised 
multiplication approach that we are launching with pupils to improve their rapid recall of times tables 
and division facts.  There is a meeting on Monday 4th November in the hall to share this with you all 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher 
Mrs Kemplay 

The meeting will only last for 15 -20 minutes and will include ideas of how you can help your children 
at home. It would be great to see you all there. 
 
This year we are driving mental arithmetic skills with all the pupils across school and your support will 
make a huge difference.  
 
I hope you are able to enjoy your week of half term and look forward to seeing everyone back at 
school on Monday 4th November at 8.40am to embark on Autumn 2. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Every week one child from each class is nominated as Star of the Week in 

recognition of their hard work, achievement and progress. Our stars of the 

week this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Attendance Star 

Nursery AM 89.52%   

Nursery PM   

Lions 90.39%   

Tigers 86.52%   

Year 1 98.02%   

Year 1/2 97.59%   

Year 2 86.15%   

Year 3 97.24%   

Year 3/4 93.33%   
Year 4 97.10%   

Year 5 90.71%   

Year 5/6 90.71%   

Year 6 100%   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


